
September 18, 2015 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

I'm writing in support of Amer Alchama, with whom I had the great pleasure of teaching during the Fall 2014 

semester at NY City College of Technology in Brooklyn. Amer was my student in a third semester Architecture 

Design studio titled Arch 2310 Design 3.  

 

Amer was one of my best students and contributed greatly to studio, setting a high standard for work produced 

in the course. He is able to balance both technical competency with multiple software packages and thoughtful 

design sensibility. He has great drafting skills and rendering capabilities as well. 

 

A very gratifying aspect of teaching Amer is his openness to suggestions and direction, which I’m sure will serve 

him well in any employment setting. He was always engaged in the course and on time at the start of class 

which to me reveals his seriousness and reliability. These are qualities which he would undoubtedly bring to 

any work opportunity.  

 

I fully support Amer in his endeavors and hope that he is able to gain experience and opportunities to further 

develop as a designer. Please feel free to contact me should you need any further information.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Ian Gordon  

Adjunct Assistant Professor  

New York City College of Technology 

igordon@citytech.cuny.edu 

(917)804-8155 
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